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Comments
We were told in 2001 that we only had to submit the death certificate and the cancer on said death

certificate would be the determining factor. Our claim was denied because it came in under the 50%.
Later (much later) we learned ALL cancers should be submitted. We then submitted a claim for lung
cancer. It was also denied. If we had known you could submit ALL cancers, the claim for lung cancer,
most likely, would have not been denied because it would not have been reduced by the first claim. We
are totally disgusted how our government has enacted this program. We will never trust them again.




